MILWAUKEE VALVE

16550 W. STRATTON DRIVE
NEW BERLIN, WI 53151-7301
PHONE 262-432-2800, FAX 262-432-2801

Date: February 20, 2007
To: Whom It May Concern

From: Jerry Radomski

Subject: LEEDS

Please be advised Milwaukee Valve Company does not measure the amount of material that is
actually recycled during the production of our product. Due to the nature of our products most
materials used during their construction are recyclable. All the metals used can obviously be
melted again at any time and used in the construction of other products. While Milwaukee Valve
only purchases new ingot to be used in our foundry from certified suppliers, those suppliers are
buying metal and reformulating the material into precise ingot needed for the production of our
products.

.In conclusion, while not measured, most of our products, not unlike any other producer, would
carry a high percentage of post industrial content and can be recycled again after use. We
recognize that this information may not fit the exact format you are requesting but do hope that it
helps in some way.

Sincerely,

Milwaukee Valve Co. Inc.

Jerry Radomski

Director of Product & Project Mgmt.
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